
A Day in the Life of
Our Seminarians

15 
APRIL

Thank you for your participation in the Alumni Album and  
your generosity to the Pontifical North American College

RECTOR’S DINNER VIRTUAL ALBUM

Greetings from our  
Rector’s Award Honorees

Bringing Rome 
to Your Home

In lieu 
of the 

Rector’s 
Dinner

Our Greeting from the Pontifical North American College



Dear Friends,
I truly hope you have enjoyed watching, “Gratitude From the  
Gianicolo.” This was a special project that our students approached 
with great joy and enthusiasm. Our community is fully aware  
that the experience of formation in Rome at the College is made 
possible only with the generous financial support of so many 
friends, benefactors, and alumni. And so, the chance to express  
our appreciation in a fun, new format was a blessing for us. 

Although it was disappointing to not be able to host the Rector’s 
Dinner again this year, we look forward to welcoming guests  
soon. The date for next year’s Dinner will be April 28, 2022.  
Our two honorees – Cardinal O’Malley and the Jilots – will be 

properly recognized at that event. And, I hope you  
will join us in Rome! 

For this year, I thank you for however you choose  
(or have already chosen!) to financially support our  
noble mission of priestly formation. And a special  
thanks to all who participated in this Virtual Album. 
Your generosity is a truly a blessing for us!

		  With gratitude, 

		  Very Reverend Peter C. Harman, ‘99 
		  Rector

Order of Scenes
•	Student Emcee Welcome

•	Rector’s Greeting

•	Student Reflections

•	 “A Day in the Life of A PNAC Seminarian”

•	Greeting from Cardinal Dolan

•	Student Reflections

•	Alumni Testimonial

•	Student Entertainment

•	Student Reflections

•	2021 Rector’s Award Honorees

•	Closing Remarks from the Rector

•	 “Regina Coeli”
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PLATINUM  
SPONSORS
Mr. and Mrs. William R. Dahlgren
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Jilot
Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Kardos
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Kenworthy
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Lapeyrouse
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Mooney  
Mr. Lawrence J. Schinsky 
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Thrun
Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Weber 
Archdiocese of New York
Church of St. Raymond
Embassy of the Republic of China  
	 (Taiwan) to the Holy See
Strake Foundation
The Alumni Association of the  
	 North American College
The Papal Foundation

Gold Sponsors
Mr. and Mrs. James Gange

RED SPONSORS
Rev. Msgr. Dennis C. Dorney
Mr. and Mrs. Randall Poliner
Reverend Mark T. Reeves
Mr. and Mrs. John Stollenwerk
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Vetter
Mrs. Catherine M. Zele
The Napa Institute
University of Mary

Thank you to our benefactors

BLUE SPONSORS
Most Reverend Thomas J. Tobin 
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Varani
Most Reverend Edmund J. Whalen
Gallagher, Evelius & Jones 
The Word Among Us

FACULTY PRIEST 
SPONSORS
Ms. Jeanne Mott
Most Reverend Glen Provost

SEMINARIAN  
SPONSORS
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Baumann
Most Reverend Timothy P. Broglio, JCD
Rev. Ronald J. Buchmiller
Mrs. Mary L. Byrne
Mr. Bradley Chryst
Mr. and Mrs. Norman J. Ferenz
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Fernandez
Mr. and Mrs. Gabriel Ferrucci
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Fitzpatrick
Mrs. Margaret Fogerty
Mr. Harold and Captain  
	 Mary Ana Gilbert
The Honorable Callista Gingrich  
	 and Speaker Newton Gingrich
Rev. Msgr. Joseph P. Gentili, STD
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick W. Givey
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Guarino
Mrs. Dolores de Guzman
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This list is current as of April 26, 2021, but will be updated regularly. 

WE ARE GRATEFUL TO THE FOLLOWING BENEFACTORS:

Mr. and Mrs. Roy J. Hinkamper
Reverend Joseph J. Kelly
Ms. Sharon M. Leahy
Most Reverend Paul S. Loverde
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Mahoney
Rev. Kenneth Malley
Mr. John T. McHugh, Jr.
Mrs. Blanche Moore 
Mr. and Mrs. Colin J. O’Brien
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Peters
Mr. and Mrs. John Rasweiler
Rev. Msgr. Arthur E. Rodgers
Mrs. Lynda A. Schimberg
Rev. Alec Scott
Archdiocese of Omaha
Diocese of Metuchen
St. Elizabeth Church-St. Brigid Church 
St. Thomas More Catholic Church

VIRTUAL ALBUM  
DONORS
Most Reverend Timothy P. Broglio, JCD
Msgr. Robert F. Coleman
Rev. Msgr. Robert J. Dempsey
Most Reverend Frank J. Dewane
Mr. and Mrs. Craig A. Foster
Most Reverend Roger J. Foys
Rev. Msgr. Gregory W. Gordon
Rev. Msgr. Robert P. Jovanovic
Rev. Msgr. Eugene C. Kohls, P.A., J.C.D.
Mr. Dakin Matthews
Rev. Msgr. Dennis L. Mikulanis, STD
Karen and Jack Murphy
Most Reverend Adam J. Parker
Most Reverend Glen J. Provost
Most Rev. Joseph M. Siegel, D.D.
Archdiocese of Boston
Diocese of Austin
Diocese of Camden

Diocese of Colorado Springs
Diocese of Metuchen
Diocese of Nashville
Diocese of Orange
Diocese of Steubenville
Diocese of Worcester
Gallagher, Evelius & Jones
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic Church
The Italian School at Il Chiostro



Bob and Linda Weber  
extend their warmest  
congratulations to the  

2021 Rector’s  
Award honorees,  
His Eminence Sean Cardinal O’Malley, OFM Cap
and Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Jilot

THE ALUMNI 
 

of the  
Pontifical North American College,  

Casa Santa Maria,  
and  

The Institute for  
Continuing Theological Education

Congratulate
His Eminence Sean Cardinal O’Malley, OFM Cap

and Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Jilot
and 

Our Beloved Alma Mater

Calling all Alumni
Come join us for the Alumni Meeting  

in Orange, CA in June of 2022



 

 

 

 

Rich Blesssings 

upon the Pontifical College 

on your mission; and to  

Dennis and Lynne Jilot 
for your generosity! 

 
Karen and Jack Murphy 

Franklin Lakes, New Jersey 



Bishop Adam J. Parker 
 

Auxilary Bishop of Baltimore 
Vicar General

Archdiocese of Baltimore 
320 Cathedral Street 
Baltimore, MD 21201 

Office: (410) 547-5447 • Fax: (410) 727-5432 
aparker@archbalt.org

Congratulations
His Eminence Sean Cardinal O’Malley, OFM Cap

and Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Jilot
and 

Our Beloved Alma Mater



Congratulations to the
Pontifical North American College

Award Honorees

His Eminence
SeÁn Cardinal O’Malley

and
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Jilot 

May the Lord shower you
with every grace and blessing!

From
Most Reverend J. MARK SPALDING

  and the Priests, Deacons, and Faithful
  of the Diocese of Nashville

2021 Rector's Award Honorees2021 Rector's Award Honorees
  

Cardinal Seán O’Malley, OFM Cap.

Cardinal Seán O’Malley, OFM Cap.

&

&

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Jilot

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Jilot

CongratulationsCongratulations

With prayerful best wishes from
Most Reverend Robert J. McManus, S.T.D.

and the Clergy, Religious and Laity
of the Diocese of Worcester



GEJLAW.COM

to the community at the  
Pontifical North American College 

and congratulations to the  
2021 Rector’s Award Honorees

Best wishes



CONGRATULATIONS
 Cardinal 

Seán P. O'Malley
& 

Mr. and Mrs. 

Dennis Jilot
RECIPIENTS OF THE 2021

NORTH AMERICAN  COLLEGE
   RECTOR'S AWARD 

 

Bishop Frank J. Dewane
Diocese of Venice in Florida

Congratulations to His Eminence Sean Cardinal O’Malley, O.F.M. Cap.  
and Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Jilot  

from Most Reverend Roger J. Foys, D.D., the Priests, Deacons,  
Religious and Lay People of the Diocese of Covington, Kentucky.





His Excellency
The Most Reverend Glen John Provost, D.D., M.A.

Bishop of Lake Charles,
with the clergy, religious, and laity of the

Diocese of Lake Charles congratulate  

His Eminence Sean Cardinal O’Malley, OFM Cap.
Archbishop of Boston

&
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Jilot of Reno, NV 

for their contributions to our venerable
North American College

as 2021 Rector’s Award Honorees

from Dakin Matthews,
author and publisher of
Andak PlayScripts

DakinM@mac.com

With deepest gratitude to

The Pontifical North American College



 
 
 
 

Best wishes to the 

PONTIFICAL NORTH AMERICAN COLLEGE 
and the 2021 Rector’s Award Honorees 

 
Ad multos et felicissimos annos! 

 
Rev. Msgr. Robert J. Dempsey 

Class of 1980 

 

Congratulations to
.

His Eminence  
Sean Cardinal O’Malley, OFM Cap

and  
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Jilot

 
,

Compliments of  
Rev. Msgr. Eugene C. Kohls, P.A., J.C.D

Bishop Joseph M. Siegel
and the people of the Diocese of Evansville

CONGRATULATE
2021 Rector’s Award honorees

His Eminence Sean Cardinal O’Malley, OFM CAP,
and Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Jilot,

and send prayerful best wishes to the seminarians and staff of the Pontifical North American College

The Catholic Church in Southwestern Indiana



Rev. Msgr. Robert P. Jovanovic
St. Agnes Home

10341 Manchester Road, Kirkwood, MO 63122
robertj@mqpwg.org

Via F.lli Cervi ,14    28921 Verbania
e-mail theitalianschool@chiostrovb.it www.theitschool.it 
tel.+39  338 2913869 /349 2830293 
+39  0323 40 40 77 fax +39 0323 40 12 31 

THE ITALIAN SCHOOL 
AT IL CHIOSTRO

Experience Italian

Via F.lli Cervi,14
Verbania - Italy

Individual Italian lessons
Mothertongue teachers
Creative outdoor activities

www.theitschool.it 

theitalianschool@chiostrovb.it

Rev. Msgr. Robert F. Coleman, J.C.D
400 South Orange Avenue 

South Orange, New Jersey 07079
robert.coleman@shu.edu

Monsignor Dennis L. Mikulanis, S.T.D.
Pastor 

San Rafael Parish
17252 Bernardo Center Drive

San Diego, CA 92128

e-mail: frdennis@sanrafaelparish.org
www.sanrafaelparish.org


